
 
 
 
 
 

Change in Children's Ministry Protocols 
Friends,  

  

We continue to monitor the spread of the Delta variant, consider local guidelines, and 

listen to many of you. We have concluded it best, for now, to make the following change 

effective immediately:  

  

Starting this Sunday, masks will be required at all indoor children’s ministry (Birth-

5th grade) events. This includes anyone in the Children’s wing (volunteers and children) 

on Sunday mornings and Kids’ Clubs.  

  

We will continue to recommend health guidelines but not require masks in most 

areas of church life including corporate worship, small groups, and youth groups. Please 

continue to ask the Lord to help us all know what it means to honor him and love others 

in our actions, attitudes, and words.  

  

Friends, this is a very fluid situation and we will continue to evaluate all decisions as we 

go and shift as needed. We encourage you to reach out with any feedback you may 

have by emailing newlife@newlifedresher.org.  

  

We, of course, are praying for you as we know many of you are facing challenging 

decisions.  

  

By His Grace,  

  

Anthony Gammage 

 

 


